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TO:  Mr. Mark Isaksen, Chief of Resource Management, National Mall & Memorial Parks, NPS 
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PROJECT NAME/DESCRIPTION: Temporary Office Modular Unit at NAMA Headquarters 
 
PROJECT ADDRESS/LOCATION DESCRIPTION: 900 Ohio Drive, SW 
 
DC SHPO PROJECT NUMBER: 10-355 
 
The DC State Historic Preservation Office (DC SHPO) has reviewed the above-referenced federal 
undertaking(s) in accordance with Section 106 of the National Historic Preservation Act and has determined 
that: 
 

 

 

 

 
Based upon a site visit conducted on July 15th and a review of the visual simulations included with the project 
documentation, the DC SHPO concurs with the NPS determination of “no adverse effect” because the proposed 
office modular until will be temporary, located in a relatively remote corner of East Potomac Park, not highly 
visible, and will be screened with additional vegetation to avoid any adverse visual effects.  However, this 
determination is conditioned upon the removal of the temporary office modular unit once the permanent NAMA 
Headquarters facilities are designed, approved and constructed.         
  

                
BY:       DATE:  August 17, 2010 
 C. Andrew Lewis 
 Senior Historic Preservation Specialist  

 This project will have no effect on historic properties.  No further DC SHPO review or comment will 
be necessary. 

 There are no historic properties that will be affected by this project.  No further DC SHPO review or 
comment will be necessary. 

 This project will have no adverse effect on historic properties.  No further DC SHPO review or 
comment will be necessary. 

 This project will have no adverse effect on historic properties conditioned upon fulfillment of the 
measures stipulated below. 

 Other Comments / Additional Comments (see below): 
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